KQBY Radio Station
340 Mason Street ¥
San Francisco, California

September 26, 1960

Mr., Maurice W. Nittler
3663 So. Clarkson
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of September Z21. Your
reception report conforms to our program log,
therefore we verify your repori.

Cordially yours,

ﬂ'&*%_m,\

Ken Warren
Chief Engineer
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